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DIARY DATES 

Term 1 

 

Week 7 

9 March  Public Holiday Adelaide Cup  

10 March  Channel Nine News 

13 March   Crows Clinic 

Week 8 

20 March    Harmony Day 

Week 9 

27 March   Assembly 

Week 10 

Week 11 

7 April   School Matinee Performance 1pm 

8 April   School Evening Performance 6pm 

9 April   Assembly—2pm dismissal  

10 April Easter Friday Public  Holiday  

 

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications for 2020 School Card are to be 

completed online this year. An  information 

sheet is available from the school office.  

 

   

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made to Chris in the front office eg OSHC, 

school fees and excursions  

    

   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm  

  

   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am 

Urrbrae Agricultural High School is South Australia’s special 

interest secondary school catering for students with a 

strong interest in the areas of agriculture, horticulture, 

technology and the environment.  Open Day is on 17th 

March for prospective Year 8 Students. 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Terena Pope, Kylie Tuckey, Wahid Halimee, Emma Voigt, Jenny Bartold 

 

 

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 87%.  

Book Club  

Springbank Open Day 

Urrbrae Open Day 

Mitchell Park Kindy 



We had a very positive response to our Acquaintance Night on 

18th February, with families familiarizing themselves with our 

learning areas and teachers.   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Love chickens?  In Y6 and G1 we are incubating 13 eggs from a 

farm in McLaren Vale. You are welcome to come and ask the 

students questions about what they are doing and what they 

expect to happen with the eggs. We will hand raise the chicks  

in a special brooder cage and then they 

will go out in the henhouse in Hattie's 

Garden with the other hens. Hattie's 

Garden is adjacent to the carpark and it is 

where some students have lessons and 

enjoy growing many things. The chicks 

will hatch on Monday and Tuesday of 

week 9.   

Community Night is on Wednesday 8th April.  Please put this 

in your calendar so you don’t miss this night!  Hotdogs, Boost 

drinks and coffee will be available for purchase from 5pm. 

This year the school is lucky enough to have 6 social work 

students supporting our site. You may have already seen them 

out and about in the yard during drop and pick up times. 

Alicia, Elise, Maryam, Ji In, Raman and Georgie have already 

made a great impact getting into classes and building 

relationships with the students. Please make them feel 

welcome and say hello when you see them in 

the yard. 

Raman 

Hello, my name is Raman. I am a Uni SA 

student doing a Bachelor of Social Science. I 

am a mother of two children, one is 8 and 

one is 2. I also work in child care as an educator. I enjoy 

listening to music and art and I am here at 

Clovelly Primary School on my placement.   

Maryam 

My name is Maryam and I am studying a 

Bachelor of Social Work at Flinders University. I 

come from Iran. I am interested in cooking, 

dancing and watching movies in my spare 

time. I usually go walking when I want quiet 

time. I’d like to have a dog as a pet. I am a reliable, trustworthy 

person who has a genuine passion to work with children and 

support them. I am so grateful for being at Clovelly Park 

Primary School. I am sure that we will have a wonderful time. 

Alicia 

My name is Alicia Xia, and I just joined Clovelly 

Park Primary School as a social work student. I 

am currently studying a Masters of Social 

Work at Flinders University and I majored in 

English Education in China. I’m honoured to 

big family and I hope to meet and become friends with 

many of you.  My favourite colour is pink and my favourite 

sport is table tennis. I’m also into Disney movies and 

Japanese Cartoon One Piece.   In the following school 

terms, I want to cooperate with teachers, staff members 

and colleagues to help promote children’s development 

and wellbeing. Please stop by and have a chat with me in 

G5. 

 
Ji In 

I am Ji In Jung and a I am a Master of 

Social Work student from Flinders 

University. My favourite colour is blue and 

favourite fruit is blueberry. When I feel 

blue, I watch K-pop music videos and play Sudoku. I like 

dinosaurs and animals, so I like to go to the museum and 

the zoo. I am very glad to do my placement at Clovelly 

Park Primary School. I look forward to working with 

students and staff who are wonderful. Don't be surprised 

when I say hello to you! 

 

Georgie 

My name is Georgie, I am here on social 

work placement from Uni SA for term 1 

and 2.  I have two young sons and I love 

hot summer days. I feel calm when I go to 

the beach. My favourite place is 

Edinburgh, Scotland. Once upon a time I was an actor! In 

another life I would be a ballerina! I’m really looking 

forward to getting to know this wonderfully diverse 

community and working together with staff and students 

to achieve great things!  

We currently have lunchtime tennis in the gym on 

M o n d a y s 

by Just N2 

T e n n i s .  

Call Justin 

on 0415 

289 733 if 

interested. 

 

 

The Play is the Way Golden Rule – Treat others as you 

would like them to treat you – is being supported by our 

new Buddy Bench. The Buddy Bench is a place where 

students can sit to seek support, friendship or simply just 

to take a rest. We acknowledge and thank the Rotary Club 

of Edwardstown 

for the brightly 

coloured bench.  

 

 

Many thanks to our Community Gardener, Bill, who spends 

countless hours volunteering in the garden and around the 

school.  The children love to visit the garden and see the 

variety of fruits and vegetables growing! 

 

This year our school will celebrate Harmony Day on Friday 

20 March as the 21st is a Saturday.  

The Planning group are currently busy finalising our plans 

for the day.  

As the signature colour is Orange we encourage students 

(and adults) to dress in traditional clothing representative 

of their cultural background or Orange clothes.  

As we know it can be difficult to find orange t-shirts, this 

year we are running lunchtime activities to tie dye t-shirts.  

Students can bring a plain white t-shirt to school and they 

will be supported to tie dye it orange.  We will send out 

details shortly.  

We are also asking families to bring a plate of food to 

share and join us for a shared Morning Tea on Friday 20 

March. Details will follow in a separate letter. 

We will be asking students and families to complete the 

statement Harmony is… as part of our celebrations.  

We look forward to you joining us to celebrate our 

fabulous diversity on this special day.  

 

 

 

 

Acquaintance night 

Social Work Students  

Buddy Bench  

Lunchtime Tennis Club   

Community Garden Community Night 

HARMONY DAY 21 March  

Chickens 


